
FUNERAL ASSISTANCE

The board of Directors are thankful for the following members who have volunteered to make 
themselves available and coordinate the funeral requirements in their respective areas.:

Mithran requests all readers to note this and inform those in their circles and neighbourhood 

so that they are assisted in times of needs through any of the above volunteers in their 

respective localities.

The Board of Directors requests all readers to ignore misrepresentations from any quarters in 

respect of activities of DM in areas of Funeral assistance or Aparakriyas or Shraddhas.

The Board reiterates it is committed to assisting anyone in need of assistance in conducting 

funeral and approaching DM for the same. With these many volunteers and contact numbers 

we sincerely hope persons in need will not be faced with a situation of not being able to reach 

DM for help and seek help from elsewhere.
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